
PROCEEDINGS OF THE BOARD OF MOUNTRAIL COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
 

SEPTEMBER 11, 2014 
 

 The Board met in special session on Thursday at 10 a.m. with Commissioners Greg Boschee, Colleen 
Reese and Trudy Ruland present. Commissioners  Borud and Jacobson were absent. 
  

From 10 a.m. to 3 p.m., the Board discussed at length Highway Integration for Dunn, McKenzie, 
Mountrail & Williams counties with the ND Department of Transportation.  Present for the meeting were 
representation from Dunn, McKenzie, Mountrail and Williams counties. 
 

Concerns were brought up that there is not one roadway that is handled the same and that there was a 
need to work together with the goal of establishing highway energy corridors for western highways. 

 
Discussion was also held on working together and classifying particular roads in each county along with 

NDDOT roads under a tier level, which would include 5 different levels depending on the qualifications of each 
roadway. 

 
Vice-Chairman Boschee called the meeting to order.  
 
Present for the meeting were County Engineer, Jana Heberlie, Dave Leftwich, Western Transportation 

Liaison for the ND Department of Transportation, Joan Hollekim, and Dale Heglund, Upper Great Plains 
Transportation Institute. 

 
From 3 to 4 p.m., the Board discussed discrepancies of a draft study from the NDSU Upper Great Plains 

Transportation Institute.  So within the next week or so County Engineer Jana Heberlie and Joan Hollekim will 
give the corrected numbers/monies expended to Mr. Heglund. 
 
 The Board adjourned at 4 P.M. to meet in regular session on Tuesday, September 16, 2014 at 9:00 A.M. 
 
 Accepted and approved this 16th day of September, 2014. 
 
 
      
Greg Boschee, Vice- Chairman 
Mountrail County Commissioners 
 
ATTEST: 
 
 
 
      
Stephanie A. Pappa 
Mountrail County Auditor 
 


